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Friday 27 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
I hope everyone is doing OK. Here is an update for Friday 27th March 2020. 
 
Next week will continue to have our school site closed to parents and visitors. Please drop your child / 
children at the FRONT gates on Coal Point Road no earlier than 8.45 am and do not enter the grounds. 
Please instruct your child / children to come straight into the main COLA area and be seated as they 
normally would before play time. Buses will run as normal and students will enter and be seated in the 
COLA. Teachers will escort students to the front gates at the end of the day for collection. No child / 
children will be permitted to leave from anywhere other than the front gates. 
 
Thanks so much to all families for getting on board with the Class DOJO and Google Classroom activities. 
Teachers have been sharing lots of great stories of work coming in, videos of reading, and many other 
special pieces of work the children have been completing. If you are having any trouble logging in please 
call or email the school and we will contact your class teacher. 
 
Today we had 32 students in attendance, all of whom have been such fabulous learners and very 
conscientious hygienists. For those families that didn’t have the option to keep their children at home, we 
were able to provide supervision throughout the day. Many of these parents are on the frontline in health 
and other essential services. We will continue to keep the school open to support those people doing such 
important work at this time.  
 
Coal Point Public School is still encouraging all families to keep their children at home if possible as per the 
Premier's advice.. We will continue to operate on a minimal supervision arrangement of classes for the 
foreseeable future. If your child is in attendance next Wednesday 1st April, we are allowing the students to 
wear their pyjamas on this day for a bit of fun. I did mention that we might have a pizza day, although the 
sharing of food is not a good idea at this time. If you would like to send your child / children with a treat or 
special lunch on Wednesday next week that will be great. 
 
If you would like to send a photo of your children learning at home for us to share in next week's newsletter, 
please email a copy to this address for Mrs Sullivan to collate. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if needed. Take care. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Kim Creswell 

Principal 
Coal Point Public School 
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